PTO Meeting 10/13/2022

. ident Jen
Welcome and Introductions, meeting called to order at 7:04PM by Pres

Blanchard.

Administrative Business o approve the Minutes of The regular meeting

a.Review of September Minutes: Motion t ' . o
on 9/8/2022 made by Nicole Desousa and seconded by Sarah Mader. All in Fav

1st, 2022. Motion to approve the PTO

i f the Financial Report thru October
R port 25 i Nordell and seconded by Sarah Mader.

Financial report as presented made by Charlie
All in favor.

New Business .

a. Dr Tudryn discussed the survey put out on district communication. They ar.e
piloting a new website layout soon. Looking to improve the calendar. Looking to
be out late November. Feedback welcome to new communication and any
school wide suggestions. Parent volunteers are being sought again now that
things are getting back to normal post pandemic. He mentioned the haunted
highway halloween event. Homecoming boys and girls soccer games this Friday
at 5pm. Middle school is bringing back the talented and gifted program.
Advanced placement courses have been added at the high school level.
American sign language was added to the foreign language course list. BBES
has a safety presentation from the RCO and Fire departments. 12/21 is the
BBES winter Concert. Mr Field says the Student council had their first meeting at
the middle school and pep rallies are being planned. New school resource officer
Valencia starting this year. Dr. Tudryn said they partnered with Parks and Rec for
a contest for kids to do the school snow delays and cancellations.

b. Teacher Appreciation Meals were provided to the Elementary and Middle school
by Nancy Mulnite and the food service team. Prior donated a cake to each

‘school. Both principles reporting great response

c. Membership Drive is under way, classes in each school with the most members
will get an incentive. 82 currently hoping to hit 100 before 10/31.

d. Haunted Highway at EW Park Thurs 10/27 5-7pm rain date on 11/3. Drive thru
trick or treating event put on by Parks and Recs and done by all town service
departments. Needing volunteers and Candy. The Nightmare before Christmas is
this year's theme.

Spiri_t Gear fundraiser. Jen has reached out to a few different vendors. She is
looking for help to run the event. :
Ir\\lllowe Nph_t is still being attempted. Considering moving it indoors at BBES gym.
eed bu_lldlng use 'anpproval. Can't charge for the event but can charge for

concc'essmns. Looking for volunteers for that event.
g. I':loolgng to do Holiday store again at the BBES for the first week in December.

f ee ma.ny vqunFeers for this event. Volunteers need to fill out the volunteer
orm agaln to get it updated. Form is available on the BOE website.



|
h. BBES Little Library last we knew the girl scouts were going to work on this ;

project. Hope to be done for the Spring. }

i. Additional Events special person dance hoping to come back for the spring.

j- Additional Fundraisers |

IV. Questions and Answers \
Discounts are going to be offered for members at this year's events. |
Motion to adjourn the Meeting at 7:45 made by Nicole DeSousa. Seconded by Sarah Mader. }
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